
 
14th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Year 5 School Trip – Boreatton Park 
 
Year 5 children have the opportunity to take part in a 3-day residential course in Shropshire. 
This is an action-packed adventure trip incorporating outdoor team building activities that are 
designed to raise self-esteem, increase motivation and develop peer group relationships. 
 

This residential will take place from Wednesday 19th October 2022, with the children 
returning to school on Friday 21st October 2022. The cost of the trip will be £200, including 
transport to and from school and all meals.  
 

We have 80 spaces available for this trip and therefore places will be first come first served, 
with a reserve list. If you would like to reserve a place for your child on the Boreatton Park 
trip, please provide consent and pay a non-refundable deposit of £100 via Parentpay by 16th 
July 2022.   
 
Activation codes for ParentPay are included in the Y5 joining pack, but please contact the 
office if you are experiencing problems. ParentPay for the trip will go live on 20th June 2022 
so please do not attempt to pay before then. 
 
The final balance of £100 will need to be paid by the end of September. A reminder letter will 
be sent out closer to the time. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call or email the school office. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mr T Baddeley. 
 

               
 

Y5 School Trip – Boreatton Park – please return to the Woodhouse Office. 
 
 

Name of Child _________________________      
 
 
I would like to request a place for my child on the Boreatton Park trip 
in October 2022 and have paid the £100 deposit via ParentPay 
 
 
Signed ___________________________     Date ________________ 

 


